
Palomar Mountain Fire Safe Council

Report of January 27, 2018 meeting

Financial: $200.00 donation
$359.05 from Neighborhood Reinvestment for additional Barricade

(23 application kits and 2 pressure washers for community use purchased)

USFS Contacts: Pouva Vorpanya - Fuel management Palomar District
Prawitt Hess - Patrol Palomar District

Active Grants: For those already in queue, there is $ for chipping from USFS grant.

Potential Grants: SDG&E $2500.00 for education.
NRP for more Barricade (YV will contact Bill Leininger)
USFS for fuel reduction

FSCSDC: Mar 8, 2018 - Evac Plans are this year’s main thrust. USFS will help with establishing
TRAs but early evacuation is the main intent.

Upcoming Events: Evac workshop mid-June
Chainsaw workshop mid-summer
Barricade workshop end-summer

Community: Reflective house number signs available thru CERT - notices posted PO and
Community Bulletin Board.
Road Maint. Resolution - Will mail letters to all APN/Landowners. Need mailing
list from title search. Need grant $ for tree removal.


